
Thursday 15.11.23

Coffee morning @ 

9.15am


TBC

Parents Evening. 
More information 
will follow nearer 

the time.


W/B 31st October

1st day of Autumn 

term 2.   


Tuesday 19th 
December


End of term. This term we will have 
P.E on Tuesday.    

Please make sure kits 
are brought in on 

Mondays and taken 
home on Fridays.


Please read at home 
every day. Book bags 
and reading journals  
should be brought to 

school every day. 

Reading

This will be given out 
every Friday, 

expected back by 
Wednesday. Maths, 
English/ topic and 

spellings/handwriting 
will be sent home.

Homework

English

We will be reading Treason this half term and 
will write a balanced argument drawing 
upon its Tudor influence.  We will also be 
practising handwriting and spelling.


Maths

In Maths we will first look at multiplication 
and division, specifically multiples, factors, 
prime numbers, cube and square numbers. 
We will then move onto fractions.  


Science

Our focus this half term will be life cycles of 
living thing.

As you know, Year 5 
visited the National 
Maritime Museum in 
Greenwich before half 
term. We had a fantastic 
day finding out about the 
history of sailing, and we 
were even lucky enough 
to look at some Tudor 
sailing artefacts! The 
children were wonderful 
representatives for Kender 
school, and we are 
looking forward to many 
more trips. A big thank 
you to all of the parent 
helpers who came along 
too - we couldn’t have 
done it without you.
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PE

History: We will continue to learn about 
Tudors, looking at Queen Elizabeth 1’s role in 
the British exploration and colonisation, in 
addition looking at the role of black tudors 
and African trade. 


R.E: We will continue to learn about Sikhism. 


Music: We learn all about the Blues, where 
the genre of music comes from and how it 
has influenced music today.
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